
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 05th April 2022 

Y6 Scarborough Visit 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As a celebration of the time that your child has spent with us, we have organised a 

fun day at Scarborough for our Year 6 children on Monday 18th July. We will be 

leaving school at 8.30am, so children will need to arrive at school for 8.15am. We 

will return to school at 4.30pm. 

The cost of the trip is £9.00 (non-refundable). If you would like your child to take 

part, please complete the permission slip and make the payment on ParentPay 

before Friday 27th May. If you require a PayPoint bar code please contact the school 

office. 

Please note, outstanding dinner/breakfast club debts will need to be cleared 

before you can reserve a place on the trip.  

Further details about the visit will follow closer to the date of the trip. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs K Wakefield 

Principal 

 

 

 
 


